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The next meeting of the ICI Global Regulated Funds Committee will be held virtually on
Thursday, July 22, 2021, from 10:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. US Eastern/ 3:00 p.m. - 5:30 p.m.
GMT. Meeting details are provided below and a calendar invitation will also be sent to you
shortly. A preliminary agenda will follow in a few weeks.

Thursday, July 22, 2021 - 10:00 a.m. US Eastern / 3:00 p.m. GMT

Join from the meeting link
https://ici.webex.com/ici/j.php?MTID=m1d15eb741de588c9a767b0525db9e0cf Join by
meeting number

Meeting number: 1722 59 2209

Meeting password: eCMp9Hpb2i8

Join by phone +1-415-655-0003 US Toll

Global call-in numbers:
https://ici.webex.com/ici/globalcallin.php?MTID=mf41b617ff7f5b5e3e5ae69e74b3e7e3d
Join from a video system or application Dial 1722592209@ici.webex.com

You can also dial 173.243.2.68 and enter your meeting number

If you have suggestions for issues that you would like covered or have any questions about
the meeting, please contact us at your earliest convenience (me at emykolenko@ici.org or
Giles Swan at giles.swan@ici.org). We hope you can join us for the meeting.

Wishing you a good start to the summer!

Eva M. Mykolenko
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